
TO:   Policy Committee 

FROM:  Anne Giarrante 

RE:   Policy Review  

DATE:   February 27, 2017 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The following policy needs to be reviewed by the District #304 Policy Committee.  

Policy 5111.02: Homeless Students  

Per the inspection completed by the Regional office of Education, Policy 5111.02 needs the following 

language to be added:  

The district has ensured the enrollment of homeless children is ongoing and is not delayed due to 

scheduling issues. 

The District already follows this guideline and this will not change our practices.  

 

 

 

 

 


